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TACOS
Served as a pair

LAMB QUESABIRRIA  9.5
Braised LAMB shoulder 
served in a corn tortilla 
with a mix of ogleshield 
and cheddar cheese, 
with diced onions, 
coriander and consomé

GREEN CARNITAS 	  8.5
Slow confit PORK 
carnitas topped with 
queso fresco, salsa 
verde, diced onions 
and coriander

CAMPECHANO 	  9.5
A mix of grilled BEEF 
steak, longaniza and 
chicharron topped with 
salsa roja, diced onions 
and coriander

NOPALES 	  8.5
Grilled CACTUS 
topped with salsa 
verde, pico de gallo, 
queso fresco and 
coriander

SHROOM MAPO TOFU   8.5
A take on the classic 
Sichuanese Mapo Tofu. 
Refired beans, mapo 
TOFU, diced onions, 
coriander, spring 
onions and pickled 
chillies

FISH SAMBAL 	  10.5
Battered and deep 
fried COD topped 
with Shrimp Sambal, 
and a fresh fennel and 
coriander salad.

SNACKS

NACHOS CON TODO   6
A tray of nachos topped 
with melted cheese 
sauce, PORK carnitas 
OR BEEF campechano, 
guasacaca, salsa roja, 
refried beans, onions, 
coriander and lime 
wedge

VEGGIE NACHOS     6
A tray of nachos 
topped with queso 
fundido, grilled 
CACTUS nopales, 
guasacaca, salsa roja, 
refired beans, onions, 
coriander and a lime 
wedge

TOTOPOS	  4
Nacho tortillas served 
with 2 salsas of your 
choice on the side to 
dip

PADRONS			    6
Fried Padrón PEPPERS, 
served with 2 salsas of 
your choice on the side 
to dip

FRESH MELON SALAD   5.5
Watermelon and yellow 
MELON salad with a 
fresh ginger dressing, 
basil and coriander

EXTRAS & SALSA
Melted cheese	  3
Lamb consume	  3
Red hot salsa		  2

Milder green salsa	   2
Sweet & smokey hot salsa  2

PLEASE INFORM YOUR SERVER OF ANY ALLERGIES
WE CANNOT GUARANTEE A CROSS CONTAMINATION FREE KITCHEN

GRAPOW 	  9
Thai Spicy minced 
CHICKEN served with  
pickled carrots, pickled 
chillies, coriander, thai 
basil, kewpie mayo and 
baby gem lettuce 

ESQUITES			    7
SWEETCORN mixed 
with a black lime mayo, 
spice, smoked chillies, 
queso fresco, coriander 
and a wedge of lime

CARAMONES		   8
Chilli garlic grilled 
PRAWNS with lime and 
coriander

Cheeto crumbs	  1
Takkis crumb		  1
Blitzed mexican crisps 

Guasacaca	  2
Runny avocado sauce
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@BOOGALUNQ



 STARTING 19TH MARCH
TACO TUESDAY
3 for 2 tacos 

 FRIDAYS & SATURDAYS
 DJS ON ALL NIGHT
10pm - 2:30am


